DBC Stakeholder Survey


From: "Dental Board of California" <000000159a3af33a-dmarc-request@SUBSCRIBE.DCALISTS.CA.GOV>
To: "DBC-LICENSEES@SUBSCRIBE.DCALISTS.CA.GOV" <DBC-LICENSEES@SUBSCRIBE.DCALISTS.CA.GOV>
Sent: Mon, Jun 2, 2025 at 8:45 AM
Subject: DBC External Stakeholder Survey
Dear Valued Stakeholder,

The Dental Board of California is beginning the development of its new strategic plan. The Department of Consumer Affairs, SOLID Planning Solutions (SOLID) is assisting the Board with its strategic planning process.

As a stakeholder in the profession, you have an important perspective and interest in the success of the Board. Your completed survey will provide input as to how the Board is doing by identifying strengths, challenges, and current trends to consider for the future direction of the Board.

Thank you for taking time to participate in this short survey. All responses are anonymous. This will allow us to add your feedback to our analysis as we prepare our strategic plan.

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/DBC_StrategicPlan_2025__;!!Em4Sr2I!IYWshGA-SDp5lm0LR1lEx-H-GPYrn99WwdbcpPdr0XTKgx9klgrJ6OLAEJetnQE_Y4D_AIvaZskhwKoy3I3Lj5WMfaWhtA$

This survey will be open until June 23, 2025.

Thank you,

Christy Bell
Interim Executive Officer

